
Your prayers this month are asked for  
 

Joan Shufflebotham, Michael Baily, Mary Gogarty  
Barbara Morris, David Cocklin, Joan Grieve,                                

John McCarthy, Ivan Plewis, Jack Shuflfebotham, Andrew 
Corrigan, Allen Jones & Yvonne Kearney 

WEEKLY DIARY 
Sunday 29th March 2020 
 

Fifth Sunday of Lent (A)  
 

Until further notice Canon David will celebrate 

Mass privately in the Presbytery.  Any personal 

intentions will be included  

Saturday

 Birchington & Westgate 
           

 
Sunday    

Mass said for:  *Barbara Morris RIP                     
   Linda Scully            

Please Pray for the Sick of the Parish 
 

Joan and Jim Hogan, Eunice Chalkley, Maureen 
Dyke,  Mary Sinden, Tony London and Anne &  

David Shufflebotham  

 

Monday       
30th 
 

Purple  
 

Feria 
 
 

Tuesday      
31st 
 

Purple 
 

Feria          
      
 

Wed  
1st 
 

Purple 
 
 

Feria 

 

Thursday     
2nd 

No Mass Feria 

Friday         
3rd   

Purple 

 

 

         Feria 
 
 

Michael Dowd 

Saturday     
4th  
 
 

 

Purple 

 
 

*Golden Wedding of 
Mr & Mrs Habron  

         Saint Isadore 
 
  
 

P. Antonioni 

Parish Office:  With effect from 31st March we will no longer be working from home following a Diocesan change in our working patterns. Sandra’s mobile is 07957 556258 and Michele’s 

mobile is 07860 443993.  Correspondence can still be posted to the presbytery letter box or emails to Thanet@rcaos.org.uk.  

COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Update  
 

The Government has officially instructed that all places of worship must close 
their doors.  This means with immediate effect, without any exceptions, all 
churches and chapels across the Archdiocese must remain closed to the 

public until further notice  
 

Notices  

 

The Church: will be closed for the foreseeable future  

The Parish Hall: will be closed for the foreseeable future.  All 

holders of meetings and events have been notified. 

200 Club: draw is postponed until further notice  

Parish Website: Live-streaming Mass links, the Newsletter 

and all of the correspondence we have had about COVID-19 

preparations are posted on the Website:  

https://www.holyfamilythanet.org.uk/  

Gift Aid Envelopes: will be retained until the Parish reopens.  

New   envelopes will be issued then. 

Parish Office: Owing to a change in our working patterns as 
instructed by the Diocese, sadly we will not be producing the 
weekly Newsletter after this edition until further notice. 

      

Take care and stay safe                                                           

Michele & Sandra                                                 

 

 

             Congratulations to  
Tony & Maureen London  

& 

Christine & John Wiltshire 
who celebrate 53 years of Marriage on the 1st April 


